
The Very Revd Dominic Barrington, Dean of St James Cathedral in Chicago, since 2015, was today announced as the new Dean of York.

His appointment marks a return to the north of England for Dominic who served as a university chaplain at St Chad’s College Durham for five

years. He will take up his post as Dean of York in the Autumn.

Commenting on his appointment, Dominic said: “I am thrilled to be coming to York Minster at this exciting time as we move beyond the pandemic

and look to a renewed call to mission and ministry. With my family I am much looking forward to joining the communities associated with this

astonishing cathedral and working alongside Archbishop Stephen, the diocese and the province in seeking to Live Christ’s Story."

Further details available on the York Minster website.
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